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St. Pius Academy

PO Box 5

Tarakea, Tanzania

17/03/2009

Dear University of Delaware OLPC,

On behalf of St. Pius Academy, I want to express our support and commitment
to the proposed University of Delaware Tanzania Summer 2009 OLPC project.
We are very grateful to have been chosen as one of the beneficiary schools for
this project, and we are looking forward to the partnership.

As discussed, St. Pius Academy is prepared to make whatever accommodations
may be necessary to ensure this project’s success. Our teachers and students are
prepared to integrate the XO laptop into our learning structure, and we are all
motivated by the possibility of a classroom to classroom partnership with
elementary school students from the United States. Our students have much to
learn and also much to teach.

As discussed, our new Fellowship Hall will soon be open. The prospect of
enabling students to invite community members to participate in and benefit
from their newfound knowledge, as well as to help educate these community
members through computer technology and internet access is very exciting. At
St. Pius, we are very committed to our student’s success, as well as to a
community model of learning. We believe that the more capacity we have to
facilitate greater community knowledge through the drive and creativity of
young people, the better.

Again, thank you for your consideration for partnership in this innovative
project. We are looking forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
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Rev. Valerian Herman Marandu-





